
 

 

 
 

Dear Partner; 
 

The health and safety of our mutual clients, collaborators and team members is a top priority 
for Lopesan Costa Bávaro Resort, Spa & Casino, as such, we are pleased to inform you that 
as of January 26th we will offer onsite COVID - 19 testing.  
 
Lopesan Hotel Group has teamed up with government certified laboratories, duly authorized 
by the Ministry of Health to carry out the testing. Antigen tests will be performed free of 
charge while the PCR test will be available at a discounted rate of $100USD, allowing clients 
to comfortably plan their return home.  
 
We kindly request that our guests contact our Public Relations office upon arrival to set up 
appointments for their party, as the PCR tests must be done 72hrs prior to departure date 
and the Antigen tests at least 48 hours prior to their return trip.  
 
The mandatory appointment must be made in person and passports presented in order to 
secure a copy as well as the required information. Departure date is also required. Should a 
client test positive, their stay and that of 1 companion, is covered free of charge for a 15 day 
period. 
 
 



 

 

Please be advised that Lopesan Costa Bavaro will not be responsible for reminders, results 
pickup or failure to test within the compulsory time slot. The hotel offers the service as a 
convenience to clients but will not be held responsible for the laboratories’ onsite testing 
supplies availability. 
 

With regards; 

The Commercial Department 
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